
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 4 Newsletter – Friday 19th April 2024 

 
We’ve had a busy week getting straight back into learning! On Monday we recapped our 
zones of regulation and celebrated World Art Day.  

 

Lineham Farm Residential 4KF 
 

Year 4KF are looking forward to their visit to Lineham Farm on Wednesday April 24th to 

Friday April 26th.  
Please be aware of the following: 

• Pupils should register at 8:50 am as normal. Bring your case to the classroom.  

• Any medication should be in a clear plastic box / wallet, named and handed to the 
teacher. 

• Pupils should wear clothes suitable for their activities for the day. 

• Pupils do not need snacks or food for the coach or residential. 

• Lunch on Wednesday will be provided at Lineham Farm. 

• Please pack bags with your child – a kit list has been provided. 

• Pupils will return to school on Friday. Please collect your children at 3:20pm. 

• More information has been shared on the Google classroom.  
 

Adults going: Mr Feltham, Miss Hartley, Miss Abbey and Miss Aldis. 
 

Lineham Farm Residential 4DB 
 
Year 4 DB will be at Lineham Farm on Monday April 29th to Wednesday May 1st  

 

Science: In Science, we have begun our next unit on Physics, learning that electricity is a 
form of energy that can give things the ability to move and work. 
 

Maths: This week, we have continued our learning of decimals, looking at tenths and 
hundredths in a range of different representations.  
 

English: In our next writing unit, we are writing a non-chronological report about a brand 
new species invented the children. We have been recapping our Biology knowledge from 
Autumn 1 to help design and classify a new creature. 
 

PE: Our PE days remain on a Tuesday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor). Children can come 
to school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark 
hoodie and suitable trainers.  
 

 



Homework 4KF 
Homework was not sent out on the 18th April due to Lineham Farm taking place on 
Wednesday. Homework will be sent out next Wednesday 25th. 
 

Homework 4DB 
Homework has been sent home as normal for this week, but there will be not homework 
sent out the following due to Lineham Farm. 

 

Year 4 Times Table Test  
This is just a reminder to parents that the year 4 times table test will take place between 
Monday 3rd June and Friday 14th June 2024. Please ensure pupils practice on TTRockstars 
for at least 15 minutes per week. 
 
Thank you all you continued support,  
Miss Baker and Mr Feltham 


